Response Mizuho Bank on open letter DAPL

Received on: December 5, 2016

Dear Mr. Johan Frijns,

Thank you for the letter dated on November 30, 2016, regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline. We cannot disclose information due to our confidentiality policy.

However we have taken notes of your concerns and forwarded the letter to the relevant divisions/departments/branches.

We appreciate this kind of information so please keep us updated.

Sincere regards, Moe Suzuki

鈴木 萌 / Moe SUZUKI (Ms.) みずほ銀行 / Mizuho Bank, Ltd. グローバルプロジェクトファイナンス営業部 / Global Project Finance Department グローバル環境室 / Sustainable Development Office